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Knowsley Council

Parents of year 6 children

It's time to apply for a secondary school place (year 7)
September 2021 Intake

Knowsley residents - Apply online by visiting www.knowsley.gov.uk
CLOSING DATE 31st OCTOBER 2020

If your child is currently in year 6 of primary school or their date of birth falls on or between
1 September 2009 and 31 August 2010, now is the time to apply for a year 7 secondary school
place for September 2021.

There is no automatic transfer — you can apply between 12 September 2020 and 31 October 2020
and you must complete the application form of the Local Authority in which you live.

Access the online portal at home or in a Knowsley One Stop Shop or library.

To read a full copy of the Knowsley Secondary Education, Information for Parents booklet or to
read about specific school admission policies and procedures, please visit the school admission
pages on the Knowsley website — www.knowsley.gov.uk

For further advice, contact Knowsley School Admissions Team
Email: schooladmissions@knowsley.gov.uk
Tel: (0151) 443 3372 / 5142 / 5143



